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Tuesday, 18th March 2014 !!
To Whom it may concern, !
RE: John Mark Citizen, Student No. P123456 Examinations !
Dear Sir/ Madam, !
As the Pastor of the Caboolture Seventh-day Adventist church, I write to support John Mark 
Citizen’s application for a deferral of Saturday exams. As Seventh-day Adventists we observe a 
24 hour rest period (a holy day/ Sabbath) in observance of the fourth of the 10 Commandments. 
From sunset Friday to sunset Saturday it is our practice to rest from all work and regular activity, 
to take time to enrich family ties and spend time with God and church family. !
Accordingly I would like to support his request / application to be able to sit the exam at an 
alternative time. !
I understand that the units affected are: !
AYB354: Accounting Systems and Practices - Saturday 29th March 9am 
AYB543: Accounting Systems and Technologies - Saturday 24th May 9am 
EFB435: Finance 1 - Saturday 12th April 10:30am!!
Thank you for reviewing his request. Should you require any further information, or would like to 
understand further regarding the Sabbath, please feel free to contact me as below. !
yours sincerely, !!!!
Pr Russ Willcocks 
Senior Pastor

e pastor@cabsda.org | w www.cabsda.org | p 07 3886 2789!
55 Caboolture River Road, Morayfield
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